
From: thomas deman 

Sent: Saturday, April 13, 2013 3:27 PM 
To: Lutman Jennifer 

Subject: SB 401 

 

St. Benedict Lodge is a Church retreat center and worship chapel located at McKenzie 

Bridge along 70 acres fronting the McKenzie River.  We have operated for the past 75 

years serving thousands of non-protfit groups including high school students, college 

students, 12 step groups (AA, Nar.Anon. & Gamb. Anon) as well as academic 

conferences from the Univ. of Oregon.  As presently written Senate bill 401 would seem 

to severely limit what we do here and perhaps make our work impossible to continue.  I 

would hope that the senate would take more time to discuss the implications of this bill 

and delay its approval. 

sincerely yours,   Rev. thomas DeMan,  Director,  St. Benedict Chapel and Lodge, 

McKenzie Bridge. 

 


